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BIRTHDAYS AND 

ANNIVERSIARIES 
 

 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

• Alaina Dockins EMT-B 

• John Sanders, EMT-P 

• Mollie Whitehead, EMT-B 

 

MARCH“SCAD”IVERSIARIES 

• Tyler Juden, FPC Assistant 

Director-3 years 

• Sharon Howard, EMD, 

EMT-B-13 years 

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

• Addyson Green. EMT-B 

• Feleica Hardwood, 

EMT-P, Clinical Lead 

• Matt Kiefer, CCEMT-P 

• Sean O’Keefe, EMD 

 

APRIL “SCAD”IVERSIARIES 

• Sara Wheetley, Accts. 

Payable-5 years 

 

 

   

Welcome to the fifth issue of the 

Frontline Scoop! 

 

The month of February brought a 

brand-new truck to the district, this 

also means donating the out of 

service ambulance to Bernie FD to 

help them provide service the 

members of the Bernie community 

for all their fire needs.  

 

 
Feb. Staff Meeting 

 
Every month, a meeting is held in 

the training room to discuss old 

and new business, an open 

forum meeting to address 

achievements and areas of 

opportunity for improvement.  

 

At every meeting, the district 

attempts to have a form of 

training. This month, Registered 

Nurse Haley Fox taught some ASL 

(American Sign Language) that 

may be used to help us 

communicate with members of 

the Deaf Community. Having 

diverse patient populations, it is 

important to learn new ways to 

communicate with patients and 

families.   

 

 

    

 

Upcoming events and classes  
 

March 1st- BLS initial CPR 

Class 

 
March 8th-Career Day at 

Bloomfield Highschool 

 

March 16th- Shamrock 5k 

  
“WE BELIEVE 

THAT ALONE 

WE ARE 

POWERFUL 

AND TOGETHER 

WE ARE 

UNSTOPPABLE” 

 
 



 

 F R O N T L I N E  S C O O P   

 

 

 

EMPLOYEE 

SPOTLIGHT 

 Every month, peers 

nominate a “spotlight 

employee.”  

For the month of 

February, that employee 

was Lacie Clary. Lacie is 

an Advanced EMT and a 

Private First Class in the 

Army National Guard.  

Lacie has been with 

SCAD since 2023 and is 

currently attending 

paramedic courses. She 

loves helping the 

community and being 

there for people in their 

time of need.  

  

 

 

 

Charity 5k 

Run/Walk 
 

 

 This charity 5k will be 

held on March 16th 

2024.All money raised 

through sponsors and 

registration fees, will be 

donated to Stoddard 

County Childrens Home.  

 

 Register online or by 

paper form. 

 

Arrive to registration 

table at 301 E. Stoddard 

St. (Dexter City Hall) by 

8:30am. 

 

Race starts at 9:00am. 

  

 

Stoddard County Ambulance 

Website 

 
stoddems.com 

  
Here you will find photos, district events 

and public information.  
 

February  Cal l  

Volume 

 
EMS-373 

FIRE-30 

LAW-186 

 
 

*Callers dialing 911 

   

   

 


